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e EUROPEAN COMMISSION
f 'i‘f; DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR AGRICULTURE AND RURAL DEVELOPMENT
"*'ﬂ_ # *"-’ Directorate H - Sustainability and Quality of Agriculture and Rural Development
H.3 Organic Farming

The Head of Unit

Brussels,
AGRI H3/SC/sm agri.ddg3.h.3(2012)183868

Subject:  Assessment of ozone as post-harvest treatment of plant products

Dear Mrs Brobbel,

Thank you for your e-mail sent on 19 December 20112 and concerning the use of ozone in
organic production. In particular, from the documentation arrived we understand that you would
support the use of ozone as post harvest treatment of organic plant products.

As you know this technique is scheduled for a possible evaluation by the Expert Group for
Technical Advice on Organic Production and in particular by a specific Sub-group on Food.

Yours sincerely,

Copy: delegates for SCOF

Mrs Monique BROBBEL

P.O. Box 20401
NL-2500 EK DEN HAAG
THE NETHERLANDS

m.brobbel @ mineleni.nl
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